
Masy2O, 1985

Congressman Charlie Rose
Chairman, Subcommittee on Office Systems
House of Representatives
72 2 H.0.8 ., Annex 1
Washington, B.C. 20515

Dear Cong . Rose :

Per your letter dated May 15, 1985, please accept this letter
as our statement.

TfStanwood Electronics Corporation does not have
any current business activity nor do we have a
subsidiary that has business activity with the
country of South Africa. M
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iJ^Philllp H. Ault
President
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I, Judith C. Goheen, a notary
for the State of Maryland,
County of Howard, certifty that
Phillip H. Ault did personally

-appear before me. r
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Judith C. Goheen
"^

My commission expires 7/1/86
i
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